Jerri:
Here is my report as Co-Chair of the TAC Work Plan Working Committee:

The Work Plan Working Committee has not met since the last TAC meeting of October 23rd as,
to date, we have received no Work Plan Updates from any of the project leads and no new
items to propose. Accordingly, we do not anticipate any revisions to either the Work Plan or
the WIP documents to be tabled at the Nov 28th meeting.

In other business, we have reached out to the City Clerk to invite her to consult with TAC and to
ask for the details of her planned Comprehensive Review of City of London Advisory
Committees so that it might be included in our Work Plan. We assume that the
correspondence received from the Deputy Clerk attached below serves as somewhat of a
response. We hope she will present and/or table the agenda/presentation deck/approach for
the planned information sessions, so | would ask that this topic be put on the Nov 28th agenda.

Furthermore, find attached a copy of the Advisory Committee Review report the City Clerk
planned to present to the Corporate Services Committee this afternoon. | request that you add
this report to the list of Consent Items to be tabled on Nov 28th. In addition, we ask that you
include the following reports pertinent to this matter, specifically:

¢ Finance and Administrative Services Committee - February 27, 2012
e Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee - December 16, 2013

e Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee - March 17, 2014

e Civic Works Committee - June 19, 2018

Cheers,
Dan Foster
Co-Chair, TAC Work Plan Working Committee



